Junior
Department

Outstanding tuition on
Saturdays for young
musicians aged 8-18

Unrivalled opportunities for performance

Within a stimulating environment, the RCM D

offers:

@ individual lessons on all orchestral and

keyboard instruments, composition and voice

@ top quality orchestral training and chamber

music coaching
® choral and musicianship classes
® Electro-Acoustic Studios

@ Mini-Bass course
..... and much else

For further details and a prospectus contact:
The Secretary, Junior Department

Royal College of Music

Prince Consort Road

London

SW7 2BS Tel: 0171 591 4334

St Albans International Organ
Competition
and Festival, 10-19 July 1997

For competition and
festival brochures, apply
to The Administrator, IOES, PO Box 80,
St Albans AL3 4HR
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PLLLIG OUT THE STOPS

Accommodation and Recreation

Students will live at Fletton House, Oundle, which is furnished and
equipped to a very comfortable standard. Pastoral supervision by
experienced staff will be a central feature. Besides the organ classes
and excursion to Cambridge, there will be leisure
activities and time to relax.

Where is Oundle?

Oundle is an attractive historic country town on the A605,
fourteen miles west of Peterborough.

Access by road is now very easy; the Al4, which links Al and M1,
passes just 8 miles to the south of Oundle. By train, Peterborough is
on the main line from London King's Cross to Edinburgh;
we will meet trains if necessary.

How much?

The all-inclusive fee for students attending
Pulling Out The Stops will be £80.

Welcome will be on Friday 14 February between 11 and 11.30am and
the course will end with an informal concert, given by the students,
in Oundle School Chapel on Sunday 16 February at 2.30pm.
Parents and friends are warmly invited to attend this event.

How do I apply?

Complete the application form and send by 15 December 1996. Please
enclose a letter from your teacher giving us some information about
your musical background, interests and accomplishments.
Send no money with your application.

When we receive your application we will suggest some organ pieces
that we should like you to try out before coming to Oundle.

By 10 January 1997 we shall let you know whether we
can offer you a place on the course.
Full joining instructions will be sent at that time.

The national press has highlighted the shortage of organists which exists in
some places. On the other hand, the allure of the organ remains as potent as
ever for those young people who are fortunate enough to hear a good
instrument well played. The Royal College of Organists is delighted that
this intensive course for beginners is being started in so suitable a place as
Oundle, and wishes every success to both students and teachers.
Michael Nicholas, Chief Executive,

Royal College of Organists -

The 1997 Summer School for Young Organists,
aged 14 to 23, will take place from 13-20 July.

Oundle International Festival and
Summer School for Young Organists
The Old Crown, Glapthorn, Oundle PE8 5B]
telephone/ fax 01832 272026

Oundle International Festival is a registered charity, number 1051428
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START THE ORGAN

a pipe organ discovery
weekend at Oundle,
Northamptonshire

Friday 14 February
to Sunday
16 February 1997

for beginner organists
and those who wish to start
(aged 10 - 14)

promoted by
Oundle International Festival
and Oundle School

supported by
the Royal College of Organists




